
Notice 
DAC/N-51/2025-26, dated 28.06.2025 

 
It has been observed that some of the Notices published 

on the college website (www.dacollege.org) are 

becoming available in social media which may not be 

identical in word and spirit compared to those available 

on the college website. 

All concerned are requested to follow the 

notices/instructions/documents/information available on 

the college website only. 

 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 
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